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Friday, 12 February 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As we break up for a week’s holiday, I want to thank each and every one of you, for your tremendous 

support. We know that this has been very challenging for parents, juggling work commitments, around home 

education and you have each done a sterling job.  

We are very humbled as a staff that we have amazing families, who have worked with us to make this 

lockdown better for all our children and attendance on Google Classrooms has been excellent. 

On behalf of all the staff, I am passing on their gratitude for the wonderful messages of support that have 

been sent. Your feedback has been a tonic and kept them all going during these difficult times. Thank you, it 

has meant an awful lot! 

After half term, we are expecting to hear what is planned in the governments ‘Road Map’. Historically, we 

have only found out information during the live T.V.  updates, so it is likely we may all find out at the same 

time. 

Once I have information that has been endorsed via the Local Authority, I will write to confirm any return to 

school plans.  

In the meantime, all families eligible for Free Schools meals will have received a voucher from the Local 

authority for half term. After the holiday, the Edenred scheme will open again and during the first week back 

further vouchers will be distributed. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs J Marrow 
Headteacher 
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